
Dates to Remember 
March 1st—Field Trip to Lansing 
March 1st—8th  Bookfair 
March 6th—Half Day– PTC 
March 6th & 7th—Parent Teacher Con-
ferences.  (Sign up was texted on 2/15) 
March 8th—Half Day—Teacher PD 
March 11th—No School 
March 21st—Family Night @ WV 
March 29th-April 7th—Spring Break 

Mrs. J. Feuerstein and Ms. Takens 
Mrs. J. Feuerstein: Phone: 616 794-4767    Email:  feuerstj@bas-k12.org 
Ms. Takens:   Phone:  616-794-4147   Email:  takensm@bas-k12.org 

February 19, 2024 

THANK YOU!! 
 
**We had a great party on Valen-
tine’s Day!  Thanks to all that sent 
in money or snacks for our party.   
 
**The party went by fast.  Students 
handed out cards, ate yummy food 
(pizza, chips, jello, cupcakes & 
7Up) and opened  cards. 
 
   
 

 

 
 

**Thanks to those that have sent in 
tissues.  We are set at this time. 
 

 
Greetings from 4th Grade! 
Greetings from 4th grade.  Our Valentine’s Day party was 
great.  We really appreciate all that were able to send in $ and 
snacks.  We had a few parents that were able to attend the par-
ty.  It was good to see you!  
 
Conferences will happen March 6th and 7th.  I texted out the 
sign up link on Thursday.  Let me know if you need me to 
resend it or if you have any questions.  Thanks to those that 
have already signed up.  Hard to believe that March will soon 
be here.    
 
Remember that students are out 3 times a day for recess.  
Please be sure they are bringing their outside gear and wearing 
it.   

Math:  We are in the midst of Module 4—Fractions.  Each 
night, students have  homework that should be completed at 
home.  There is also an info sheet at the front of the home-
work with example problems. Also, if your student is not 
bringing home their homework, please encourage them to get 
this extra practice in.   
 
Science/Social Studies:   We are starting our Regions unit this 
week.  Students will be labeling each state and capital.  We 
will also be learning key details about each region.   
Language Arts: Our focus in whole group Wonders is now Ar-
gumentative text.   We also continue reading groups during 
our Google Classroom  time.  When students are not in a 
group, they are completing items assigned in their google 
classroom.  We are using companion books from Wonders.    
We also do spelling activities, sentences, and a weekly dia-
logue journal.  This journal allows us to practice our writing 
and get to know one another.    
AR:  Our AR board was updated on Friday, February 16th.  Stu-
dents were given prizes based on their progress towards their 
goals.  (25% piece of candy, 50% mechanical pencil, 75% a 
snack, 100% free book or fidget) 3rd marking period ends on 
March 8th.   Keep reading and taking tests. 
 
   

 


